
Van Horne, W. C. July, 1916 [zl 

Was 
Herald 
by C.H 

there an article in the -- New York 
after June and possibly July, 1916 
.Mackintosh about Van Horne? On 
, 1916 Mackintosh wrote Louis W e  Hill 

saying that the article was nearly ready for 
publication. 

mackintosh had written J.J.Hil1 on Oct. 8, 
1915, and Hill had replied on Oct. 22, 1915. 
On June 10, 1916 Toomey wrote Mackintosh that 
L.W.H. was sending a photograph for the 
article. 

General Correspondence date. 


